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Jan 16 
 
Good snowy evening to you all. I hope 
you're tucked in, warm, and cozy. I'm 
looking forward to meeting tomorrow 
morning on Zoom for Cafe Kehillah 
463-579-2624 passcode 474722. SEE 
YOU THEN... 
 
I want to remind you to check out the 
upcoming Creative Arts Committee 
virtual museum tours that are up on 
our website. The Creative Arts 
Committee does so much to enrich the 
life of our community so please 
explore the upcoming offerings and 
sign up to learn and be enriched!!!! 
 
Sending love and hopes for peace, 
Barbara  
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